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NOTICE 
PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR THE  

DAMPIER TO BUNBURY NATURAL GAS PIPELINE 

Forecast New Facilities Investment Information 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) invites submissions from interested parties on 
revised forecast New Facilities Investment information and costings recently provided by Dampier 
Bunbury Pipeline (DBP) as part of a submission in response to the Draft Decision for that pipeline.  
This information and costings are contained in Annexure 3 of the amended Proposed Revised 
Access Assessment Information (PRAAI). 

The Authority said in paragraph 167 of the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP) 
Draft Decision, issued on 11 May 2005, that it would provide interested parties an opportunity to 
comment on this revised forecast New Facilities Investment information and costings. 

DBP has provided the PRAAI as one of its submissions to the Draft Decision.  This submission has 
been placed on the Authority’s website www.era.wa.gov.au, together with all other non-confidential 
submissions received during the public submission period following release of the Draft Decision. 

The Authority is seeking submissions on the revised forecast New Facilities Investment information 
and costings as contained in Annexure 3 of the amended PRAAI.  These submissions should be in 
both electronic (email to russell.dumas@era.wa.gov.au) and written form and must be received by 
is 4pm on 25 June 2005. 

The receipt and publication of any submission lodged shall not be taken as indicating that the 
Authority has formed an opinion as to whether or not any particular submission contains any 
information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise from the Authority in these 
circumstances.  

Submissions made to the Authority will be treated as in the public domain and placed on the 
Authority’s website unless confidentiality is claimed.  Parts of the submission in relation to which 
confidentiality is claimed should be clearly marked.  Any claim of confidentiality will be 
considered in accordance with the provisions of sections 7.11 to 7.14 of the Code. 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/
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For further information contact:  Media Contact: 

Mr Russell Dumas  Mr Paul Byrne  
Director Gas and Rail Access  Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Economic Regulation Authority  Telephone: (08) 9385 9941 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1900  Mobile: 0417 922 452 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999  
 

 

 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 

7 June 2005  
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